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am very concerned regarding proposed
major E/W access to Hwy. 99 & I-5. The option of using Britt Road to provide this access

Is a poor one. Britt Road is a teo lane road with no shoulders. Many children & adults
use this road daily to jog, ride bikes, push children in their strollers and walk. Adding
- more car traffic to Britt is an accident waiting to happen. '




